
Students this week are continuing to learn 

more about our state’s history.  Their vo-

cabulary words come from the social stud-

ies unit on history and students can pick 

an activity of their choice for homework 

this week.  It is due by Friday.  Also, they 

are going to “spotlight” a word 

they’ve discovered so far this 

year.  Their spotlight time is on 

Friday!   

We are also continuing our nov-

el, Dear Mr. Henshaw, which 

students will be finishing soon.  

We are practicing main idea, 

figurative language, 

vocabulary, context 

clues, while reading 

the lesson. 

Please take the time to encourage your 

child to read nightly at least 30 minutes.   

Raleigh Field Trip will be December 2, 

2016.  Please have the following com-

pleted if you plan to chaperone a group: 

One important announcement is for 

any volunteers that may help in the 

classroom or on field trips: 

You will need to go to the 

Franklin County Website and 

click on Volunteer Tracker.  

You will need to do this pro-

cess in advance of chaperoning 

field trips.  Please complete 

this early on in the year to 

avoid not being able 

to help out with your 

child’s class!!! 

 

EXTRA! EXTRA! READ ALL ABOUT IT!! 

Bunn Elementary 

Neal’s News 

In Other News... 

I am receipting money for 

fees first thing each morn-

ing.  This is $15 and will 

cover the cost of a science 

field trip that will happen 

here in class, as well as 

Christmas and end of year 

parties.  Please send this in 

with your student by Sep-

tember 30th.  Thanks. 

R.O.A.R. 
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Upcoming Events 

 Sept. 30: fee ($15) 

due 

 Oct. 13: Early 

Release @ 12:45 

 Oct. 14: No 

school/Workday 

 Oct. 20th: Fall 

Carnival 

 Nov. 1st: end of 

the nine weeks! 


